
-- Name --
Russell Ferguson

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
The letter provided needs to include more context on current rates and why the increase is occurring. Considering 
the hardship Canadian households are currently going through, I would expect full transparency on where this 
money is going. If not, then I do not approve of this substantial increase in cost.


